NAVAL TRAINING SCHOOL (ELEC.), LAWRENCE, KAN.

MEMORANDUM

Date June 13, 1944

From: Dick Maher

To: Dr. Phog Allen

Subj: Wilson K-28 Golf Balls

Stopped at your office this noon but could not wait until you returned.

Would greatly appreciate it if you would order me two dozen of the subject named golf balls. They proved to be excellent playing balls.

Here is the set-up, Doctor. We need a few balls but not necessarily two dozen. In case you might be interested, you may take as few or as many as you desire for your own use. If you don't want any, we'll take the two dozen and easily dispose of any we don't want.

There is absolutely no rush this time if you should decide to order. Of course Doctor, I'm assuming a little too much I realize and taking advantage of your good nature.

So if this is too much bother to you just ignore this favor.

If for any reason you wish to contact me please call the Navy Electrical School - - - Phone 684.

Gratefully yours,

Hick Baker